State University of New York
at Stony Brook
Stony Brook, New York 11794

Office of University Relations

StonYBIOOk telephone: (‘_5]6) 246-3580

MEMORANDUM

To Norm Prusslin, Eric Corley, %ﬁ??}é?i)
( ////

From Alvin F. Oickle
Subject ~ "SUNY Side Up"

Date March 5, 1982

Here's the March schedule:

March 3 - Winter sports roundup: Coaches Weeden, Hovey,
Lamoureaux, DeMarie, Alexander and Snider; Athletic
Director Ramsey. ‘

March 10 - Bruce Bawer, English Department - on teachers and
parents, and their roles in preparing students for
college.

March 17 - Johannes Hardorp, ESS, with recordings from
The Stellar Consort.
’/%" Lt
March‘?ﬂ - John C. Partin, Pediatrics, on Fediatrics, Enfirmary,
and infant/adolescents/young adults' health.

Mar¥ch 31 arol Brown, Africana Sggg;ga?x@ﬁzsvﬁéen%mm_
internsiNps in the..Caribbéan. :

I have lined up most of the other subjects to get
through the semester (and my obligation to SUNY Side Up.)

For planning purposes, Barbara Gore Suter has asked
to have two of the remaining slots, and I am working around
May 5 and May 26. That last one, especially, should be hers
because, I expect, it will be the last one of the semester
and using it will give her an opportunity to say hello and
goodbye, and advise her listeners about her future plans
for SUNY Side Up. She will be back on campus about April 1
and we will work out the dates then.

cc: J. Black
L. Paldy
D. Woods
E. Price




Norm Prusslin, Eric Corley, WUSB/PHM
Alvin P. Olckle

"SUNY 3ide Up”

March 5, 1982

Here's the March schedule:

March 3 - Winter sports roundup: Coaches Weeden, Hovey,
Lamoureaux, DeMarie, Alexander and Snider; Athletic
Director Ramsey.

March 10 - Bruce Bawer, English Department - on teachers and
parents, and their roles in preparing students for
college.

March 17 - Johannes Hardorp, ES8, with recordings from
The Stellar Consort.

March 24 - John C. Partin, Pediatrics, on Pediatriecs, Inrirnary,
and infant/adolescents/young adults’ health.

March 31 - Camrolyn Brown, Africana Studles, on student
internships in the Caribbean.

I have lined up most of the other subjects to get
through the semester (and my obligation to SUNY Side Up.)

For planning purposes, Barbara Gore Suter has asked
to have two of the remalning slots, and I am working around
May 5 and May 26. That last one, especially, should be hers
because, I expect, i1t will be the last one of the semester
and using it will glve her an opportunity to say hello and
goodbye, and advise her listeners about her future plans
for SUNY Side Up. She will be back on campus about April 1
and we will work out the dates then.

geec: J. Black
L. Paldy
D. ¥Woods
E. Price




